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Messade from the Principal

Happy New Year! We are hoping all of you had relaxing breaks
\ \ \ | ; P8 and time spent with family and friends. Staff here are very excited
& to resume in-person learning and look forward to seeing the
%J — smiling faces of your children! | would love to commend all

e % R ,:.,_'m .xa‘m students on their December "Winter Wonderland" performances

gqu CA/‘ W and hope you enjoyed the recording. | would like to extend a

special thank you to families and volunteers who made our turkey
\ » lunch possible. It was delicious!
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January is always a quiet month and | love the continuous focus on leamning in classrooms. Staff at
Dorothy Dalgliesh will continue to focus on best numeracy practices and we will also provide
opportunities to hear from Hali Heavyshield, an indigenous artist.

A friendly reminder to screen your child(ren) each morning for symptoms using the

Alberta Health Daily Checklist
and keep your child(ren) home when they are sick. The checklist was recently updated this past

weekend. Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the safety of all in our school
community.

Yours in learning,

Crystal McGregor




